
 

 

OPEN EVENING THURSDAY 11 SEPTEMBER 2025 

 
We have an Open Evening on Thursday 11 September from 17:00 to 20:00.  There 
will be a Headteacher’s presentation for Year 6 primary school pupils and their 
parents in the South Hall from 17:00.  The presentation will be repeated at 17:45, 
18:30 and 19:15.  Please note that you do not need to book to attend our Open 
Evening. 
 
Opportunities to visit our school 
 
The Headteacher and the Senior Leadership Team will welcome small groups of 
parents and their children at 09:00, by appointment only on the following dates: 
 
 

Date Time 

Tuesday 16 September 2025 09:00 – 10:00 

Wednesday 17 September 2025 09:00 – 10:00 

Thursday 18 September 2025 09:00 – 10:00 

Friday 19 September 2025 09:00 – 10:00 

Tuesday 23 September 2025 09:00 – 10:00 

Wednesday 24 September 2025  09:00 – 10:00 

Thursday 25 September 2025 09:00 – 10:00 

Friday 26 September 2025 09:00 – 10:00 

 
If you wish to attend one of these tours, please contact the Admissions Manager, 
Miss Neal via email on sneal@st-martins.essex.sch.uk 
Bookings can be made from Monday 8 September 2025 onwards. 
 

 
Published admission number September 2026: 292 
Applications received (all preferences) December 2024: 1201 
Number on roll May 2025:  1696 
In 2025 the last child was admitted under criterion F 
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